
 
MARANATHA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

 
 

 

Newark, NJ, December 28th, 2021 

OFFICIAL BULLETIN 

COVID-19 PANDEMIC, OMICRON VARIANT 

TEMPORARY INTERRUPTION OF IN-PERSON SERVICES 

 

We notify our Pastors and Members that due to the growing number of cases of the 

Omicron variant of COVID-19 we will not hold in-person services for the next 15 days, 

starting today, December 28, 2021, until January 11, 2022. 

 

During this period, our services will be done by Zoom application, according to guidance 

to be given by local pastors. 

 

After that date we will issue a new bulletin with detailed information on how we will 

proceed with the services. 

 

We insist that the brothers maintain personal vigilance, avoiding crowds, especially at 

end of the year gatherings. 

 

We advise that instructions from health authorities must be completely followed to 

avoid contamination with this virus. 

 

We are certain that these preventive measures will help to preserve the health of our 

dear brothers and their families. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Maranatha Christian Church of America 

Board of Directors 


